

https://www.blagravenurseryschool.co.uk

Application for the Post of Headteacher at Blagrave Nursery School

Dear Applicant

The Governors thank you for the interest you have shown in Blagrave Nursery School as you consider applying for the position of its Headteacher. We believe that this is an exciting opportunity for an aspiring candidate, joining a happy and welcoming school, as it moves forward building on its recent GOOD Ofsted report.

The Governing Body is seeking to appoint a Headteacher who will build on current good practice and also bring fresh perspective.

In the application pack, as well as the necessary job description and person specification, we are including information which we hope you will find helpful as well as giving more details about our school.

Candidates are, of course, invited to visit the school - from Monday 15th April 2024 - to meet our current headteacher Emma Payne, as well as gaining understanding of the school's context.

When writing your letter of application, please address the priorities described in the information pack. Also please include:

- Your reasons for applying for the Headship of Blagrave Nursery School.
- Your experience and skills which would equip you for this role.

Your application form and accompanying letter should be returned to bursar@blagravenursery.reading.sch.uk

The closing date for applications is **Sunday 21st April 2024**. Shortlisting of candidates for interview will take place on **Tuesday 22nd April 2024**. Interviews will be held on **Wednesday 1st May 2024** at Blagrave Nursery School.

We would like to thank you again for your interest in the post of Headteacher and we look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely

Louise Bancroft and Alison Lewis (Co-chairs of Governors)